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Online ESH training

From the left: Mr. Sufi, Lecturer from ICAD INTI International College Subang; Ms. Tong Yin, 
Dean of ICAD, Mr Teh Leong Sim, MD of Nets Printwork; Mr Ryan Cheah, 

Lecturer from ICAD on Industrial Placement Programme and 
Ms. Teh Soo Tyng, Sustainability Director of Nets Printwork.
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Spring cleaning (1 Feb 2021)

Chinese New Year celebration

The aim of this enewsletter is to communicate the environmental friendly initiatives taking place at Nets Printwork to our stakeholders. We are committed to supporting and promoting 
sustainable products and services. At the same time, we would like to encourage all our stakeholders to become supporter or even advocators for sustainable development. 

This is only the first step in transforming our core business area, we are expecting more sustainable partners for future projects.
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